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INTESOL needs you!

Your professional organization needs your thoughts,
 ideas, dreams, time, and committment.

Have you considered . . . 

serving on the  INTESOL Executive Board?

 helping to plan the next conference?

 serving as a reviewer for the INTESOL Journal?

submitting an article for the journal or the newsletter?

sharing your teaching ideas at the annual conference?

INTESOL is a volunteer organization.  

We need YOU to make a difference.

To volunteer, visit the website 
and contact a Board Member!


